MANASSAS NATIONAL BATTLEFIELD PARK BYPASS STUDY
PRINCE WILLIAM AND FAIRFAX COUNTIES, VIRGINIA
From: US Route 29 East of Park Boundary and VA Route 234 South of Park Boundary
To: US Route 29 West of Park Boundary and VA Route 234 North of Park Boundary

DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT
DRAFT SECTION 4(f) EVALUATION

Submitted Pursuant To:
42 U.S.C. 4332(2) (c), 23 U.S.C. 128(a)
49 U.S.C. 303 (c), and 16 U.S.C. 470 (f)

By:

U.S. Department of Transportation
Federal Highway Administration
and
National Park Service

Cooperating Agencies:
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
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Date of Approval Melisa L. Ridenour
Division Engineer, EFLHD
Federal Highway Administration
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Date of Approval Joseph Lawler, Dipéctor
National Capital Region
National Park Service

The following persons may be contacted for additional information concerning this document:

Jack Van Dop Robert K. Sutton, Ph.D.
Environmental Specialist Superintendent

Federal Highway Administration Manassas National Battlefield Park
21400 Ridegtop Circle 12521 Lee Highway

Sterling, VA 20166 Manassas, VA 20109

Phone: (703) 404-6282 (703) 754-1861

The Manassas National Battlefield Park Bypass Study evaluates the closure of Routes 29 and 234 within
the Manassas National Battlefield Park and the provision of alternative means of transportation for those
persons using these routes. The goals of the study are to enhance historic preservation efforts and
visitor experience within the Park by closing the routes to commuter and general purpose traffic.

Comments on this Draft Environmental Impact Statement are due by April 1, 2005 and should be sent to
Mr. Van Dop at the above address.



